
 

March 15, 2016 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2015-0363 – Union Gas Limited – Consultation to Develop a Regulatory Framework for 

Natural Gas Distributors’ Cap and Trade Compliance Plans – Intent to Participate Letter 
 
On March 10, 2016, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) invited regulated entities and other 
interested parties to participate in a consultation to develop a natural gas regulatory framework to support 
the implementation of Ontario’s Cap and Trade program.  
 
Union intends to participate in the consultation.  If you have any questions with respect to this submission 
please contact me at 519-436-5334. 
  
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original Signed by] 
 
 
Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
vinnis@uniongas.com 
(519) 436-5334 
 
cc: Laurie Klein, Ontario Energy Board 
 Rachele Levin, Ontario Energy Board 
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